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12th January 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Welcome back, we hope you had an enjoyable and restful winter break.   
 
Curriculum 
Our Topic this term is Toys and Games and we will be exploring toys from history. In Science, we will 
be learning about Plants. Please see the attached Curriculum Map for a further overview of Spring 1 
in Year 1.  
 
Colder Weather 
As the cold weather continues, please ensure your child comes to school with a warm coat for 
playtime. It is also very helpful if all items of clothing have name-tags.  
 
Safer Internet Day 
Safer Internet Day is on 6th February 2024 this year. As part of our computing curriculum, the children 
learn about safe and appropriate internet use. We encourage you to have open conversations with 
your child about using computers and devices and we will be sending home resources to support you 
with this topic.  
 
Assembly 
Year 1’s next assembly will be on the 5th March at 9.10am. We would love to see you there.  
 
Parent Workshops 
We will be hosting a range of parent workshops on Wednesdays mornings on topics such as online 
safety, writing/spelling/grammar and how to help your child with maths. More details can be found 
on the weekly Newsletter.  
 
Contacting Teachers 
Please use year1team@grasmere.hackney.sch.uk to contact the Year 1 Team.  
 
Thank you for you continued support.  
 
Jen & Sinéad 
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